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Hi Michelle,

Could you pass along the following note to our City Council. They're emails were returned to
me.

Thank you,

Thierry Ponsot

Hello,
I hope all is well.

My wife and I completely oppose the rezoning the property located between Edgewood
Grove, Fruitridge Avenue, Ohio Boulevard and Brown Ave. We do not need apartments in
this area.

We would strongly support and welcome a development that would be homogeneous of the
surrounding neighborhood.

As a community we have an opportunity here to get this right in this beautiful historic area.
Thank you,
Thierry and Brenda Ponsot

3607 Ohio Blvd.



